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This letter is meant to serve as official notice of my retirement from Celina City Schools, effective
July 1, 2022.

| consider it a great blessing to have worked for Celina City Schools. | have worked with many wonderful
people and have made many lasting friendships for which | am grateful.

If you need further information, feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Sue Eichenauer



